REQUESTING Ambassadors

Each year the Terrace Riverboat Days Society selects Ambassadors to “preside” over the ten days of Riverboat
Days. These are long term residents of the community who typically have a long history of volunteerism or have
otherwise made significant contributions to this community’s development. Conferring these titles upon them is a
way of saying thanks for their community service.

While Riverboat Days prides itself on being a fun and casual community festival, the Riverboat Days Society suggests
the following protocol if the Ambassadors are to attend your event:

- Try to inform all organizers/volunteers you have requested them to attend, especially those persons
monitoring the door.

- Welcome them and ensure they have seats or appropriate placement to see your event.
- Entrance fees should not be charged to the Ambassadors.
- If there are additional costs to ‘attend’ your event we ask those also be waived.

- Consider including them in your event, even in a small way, such as participating in an opening ceremony or
handing out prizes.

- If the Ambassadors attend your event, we request that a picture is taken of them that the Riverboat
Days Society can use for promotional purposes. Please send photos to info@riverboatdays.ca.

Please note: Ambassadors are given a list of events where their appearance has been requested. Most do their best
to attend as many events they are able. But please be aware there is no expectation that the Ambassadors will
attend.
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